
 
 

Monday, 15, Enniskó:wa/March, 2010 
 
In: Chiefs Mike Delisle Jr., John Dee Delormier , Mike Bush, Martin LeBorgne, 
Kenneth McComber, Peggy Mayo Standup, Rhonda Kirby, Carl Horn, Clinton 
Phillips, Kahsennenhawe Sky Deer. 
 
Absent: Chiefs Johnny Montour (vacation), Lloyd Phillips (Personal Day). 
 
Also Present: Mike O’Brien (*OCC Chief of Staff), Dwaine White (OCC Director 
of Operations), Alana Goodleaf-Rice (Executive Director) and Kevin Kennedy 
(Associate Executive Director). 
 
House Keeping 
 

• Chiefs Mike Bush and Lloyd Phillips will attend a Police Liaison Committee 
meeting in Quebec City on Thursday, March 18th. Both are expected to 
return to the office on Friday, March 19th.  

 
 
The following agenda item was discussed: 
 
2010/2011 MCK Budget: Request for Decision/Presentation 
Technician: Erica Delisle (Director of Finance). Attendees: Ryan Rice (Associate Executive 
Director) and Paul Rice (Financial Analyst) 
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke budget for the fiscal year 2010/2011 was 
presented for approval to Chief and Council. After follow up on recommendations 
made by the Council table, the full budget will be released to the public at a press 
conference in the coming weeks.   
 
 
 
The following strategic discussions are scheduled for this week: 
 

• Tuesday, March 16 –  Seigneury of Sault St. Louis Land Claim Session 
 

• Wednesday, March 17, 9am - 11am - Membership 
 

• Thursday, March 18, 9am - 11am – Kanawaki Golf Club (Presence of Lanny 
Jacobs, Francis Walsh and Carol Goodleaf) 

 
 
* Office of the Council of Chiefs 


